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Cross Lutheran School Preschool-8th Grade 
Guiding children to learn, to love, and to live under the grace of God’s forgiveness. 

Phone: 989-453-3330                  Website: www.crosslutheranschool.org 

NEWS for the week of April 29, 2019 

 
Prayer 

Requests 

● Preschool Family: Ruby Bowers 

● K-8 Family: Grace Trost 

● Staff Member: Mr. Faupel 

● Local Church/Pastor: Cross Lutheran Church 

 
 

K-8 
 

● May 4- Field Trip informational meeting for Junior High parents, 4:15 p.m. 

● May 14-16- Junior High Creation Museum Field Trip 

● May 17- TALL Team building Day @ Bad Axe Park for grades 3-8 

● June 2- Graduation Sunday- 8th grade students will be recognized in church 

● June 7- Last Day of School; Closing Chapel; KDG and 8th grade graduation 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Preschool 
and  K-8 

 
 

● ANNUAL CEA KID’S CARNIVAL will be Saturday, May 4th, 5-7:30 p.m.  All school 
families please be prepared to help with our fun event, we will be contacting families 
within the next few weeks.  Many cakes/baked goods are also needed for the cake 
walk. Please deliver to the school on Friday, May 3rd (all day) or Saturday, May 4th 
(3-5 p.m.)  Any and all donations are greatly appreciated!  Any questions, contact 
April at 989-553-0663. 

● Flower/Plant Fundraiser - Flower delivery date is Tuesday, May 7th.  
Flowers/plants need to picked up & delivered on this day to ensure proper care. 

● Chapel offerings this month will be used to support Thumb Distribution. Throughout 
the year, our offerings also support the education of Berlina, a teenage girl in Haiti.  

● Playground Mulch will soon be replenished, and helpers are needed!  A few areas 
(under swings, landing areas of slides) need to have the decayed mulch dug out.  
Then when Kappan brings the fresh shred we will need helpers to spread it.  If you 
can help with muscle power or a small tractor or other implement, please see Mrs. 
Elston or Mr. Faupel.  Thank you! 

● May 27- Memorial Day; No School 

 
 
 

 
 
Preschool 

● FIELD TRIP to Thumb Octagon Barn is Thursday, May 9.  Be sure to return 

permission slips with $2 barn tour fee.  TAT bus leaves at 12:15……..please 

arrive early!  School doors open at NOON that day. 

● Thank you to CEA for paying the TAT bus fare for our trip to Thumb Octagon 

Barn!!! 

● Thanks to Jim Purcell for visiting the classroom to talk about excavating! Thanks to 

Robbi Shaffer for classroom help!!! Thanks to Everret, Dakota & James for snacks! 

● Looking ahead - because we have extended preschool classes into the first week of 

June, the last day of preschool is Thursday, June 6.  The preschool closing program 

for students & families is also Thursday, June 6 at 7:00 pm in the gym. 

Band ● Clarinet reeds are available for $2.50.  Alto Saxophone reeds are $3.25. 
● BAND CLASSES change slightly for this week.  We’ll meet Tuesday, April 30 and 

also play in chapel on Wednesday, May 1.  No class on Thursday May 2. 

http://www.crosslutheranschool.org/


 

Church/ 
Community 

Events 

● Remember that you are always welcome to attend Cross Church services: 
○ Sunday School: 9:00 A.M.   
○ Sunday Service: 9:30 A.M. 

 


